
 
 

 
February 7, 2019 

 

Edward Matthew  
Good Health Works, LLC  
398 Columbus Ave #122 
Boston, MA 02116 
 
Re: Request for Information 
 
Dear Mr. Matthew: 
 

This letter is to inform you that the Medical Use of Marijuana Program (“Program”) at the 
Cannabis Control Commission (“Commission”) has reviewed the additional or revised information 
submitted for Good Health Works, LLC’s Application of Intent (Application 1 of 1).  The Application of 
Intent requires the following information before the Program may complete its evaluation:  

 
1. In its revised response to Section C, the applicant states Nancy Maida and Cynthia Delpideo 

are “associated with verification account.”  Please clarify which account this is in reference 
to, and the meaning of “verification account.” The Program notes for the applicant that both 
Nancy E. Maida and Cynthia Delpideo appear to be joint account holders, with Louis A. 
Delpidio, on the Brookline Bank checking account statement that was last submitted by the 
applicant as a financial account summary on November 8, 2018. 

If the applicant has been requested to resubmit their response to a question, please do so using 
the page on the application form for that particular question, and include an initialed attestation at the 
bottom of the page.  The applicant need not resubmit the entire application and may submit only the 
page for the particular question that needs to be submitted. 

Please remember to type all responses in the information or materials resubmitted to the 
Program, other than any required signatures, as well as include the name of the Applicant Corporation 
and the number of the application (e.g., Application 1 of 1) at the top of each page of the resubmitted 
information or materials.  

Please resubmit the additional or revised information, as outlined above, via U.S. mail to: 

Cannabis Control Commission 
Medical Use of Marijuana Program 

RMD Applications 
101 Federal Street, 13th Floor 

Boston, MA 02110 
  

 



 
 

Upon receipt, the Program will review the information and will notify the applicant if it is invited 
to submit a Management and Operations Profile or if further information is required before the 
applicant may proceed.  

If you have questions or need assistance, you may contact the Program at 617-660-5370 or 
RMDapplication@state.ma.us. 

Sincerely,  
The Cannabis Control Commission  
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